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Fiscal Note

Additional costs associated with provisions of this bill, estimated at $22,800, is expected to trigger a request for legislative approval of certain fee 
increases by the Department of Health.  Efforts required by this bill will be handled within collections authorized by statute and rule.  The fiscal impact on 
the State is revenue neutral.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill could require the Department of Health to request legislative approval to increase licensing fees for health care facilities by $25, and 
certain individuals may be charged an extra $5.00 for licensing and certification.  It will likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits 
for local governments.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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